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I write this in opposition to HB 2342. Currently fees to obtain a license, tag, and 

permit are high and difficult for individuals on a fixed income and for those trying to 

make ends meet as they try to subsidize their food needs for themselves and their 

family. This will be very harmful to the fishing industry if these fees are imposed. 


